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9th July, 1969
R. J.M—Klrl, EQQ' F.R.I.B.A.‘
IMGI. H.G.?-
BE/11/8/7238

or 105

I refer to your letter dated 11th June, 1969, submitting details and
sample of revised facing materials to be used on the building proposed
to be erected at 47/49, Belsize Road and 21/23, Hilgrove Road, N.¥W.6.

I have to infors you that the Couneil hereby approves the use of
Serpentine Green Glamerock rendering to be used between the staircase
windous on the Belsise Road elevation and between the kitchen windows
and the apex elevation at 47/49, Belsize Roed and 21/23, Hilgrove Road,
Canden, as facing materials, in place of Langley Tiles, all as shown on
the plams subsmitted Registered No. 7238 Your Nes. 532/17 and 19.

Yours faithfully,

Planning Officer.




